
Okanagan, Thompson & Shuswap – by Doug Meyer  

 The main activity in my region this year was the PNR Convention. A great group of people 

worked an enormous number of hours to stage a very successful event and a full report from 

Chairman David Walker is posted elsewhere on the web site.  

The Revelstoke club has been quite active this year, especially with the relocation of the 

Arrowhead portion of Brian Pate’s layout to the Revelstoke Railway Museum. 

 


